
 
 
11004 Wandering Way 
Austin, Texas 78754 
 
 
 
 
May 30, 1995 
 
 
 
 
Dear “Chuck,” 
 
Please send to me at your earliest convenience, 5 copies of Red Blood-Black Sand (Iwo 
Jima).  These books are for my children, who never knew their Uncle,  
Lieutenant Colonel John A. Butler, U.S.M.C., Commanding Officer, 1st Battalion, 27th 
Regiment, 5th Division, United States Marine Corps. 
 
I am enclosed my check for $ 167.50.  Thanking you, I am 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
Clinton J. Butler (John’s brother) 
 
P.S.  I enjoyed the book very much.  Incidentally, John was awarded the Navy Cross for 
his service on Iwo. 


